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25th November, 1935.

My Dear Davies,

Your letter of the 22nd instant, which was opened in
my absence on Saturday regarding the fees charged for the survey
of the alterations carried out to the 011 Tanker “CLYDEFIELD",
was brought to my notice today, and as from the statement in
the last peragraph, the matter seems to be urgent, I thought it

well to make your letter official so that I can send you &
reply today.

ﬁ The facts have been carefully considered and brought
to the notice of the Chairman and the Chairman of the
Classification Committee today, who conclude that there was

no definite figure fixed between you and the Repairers before
the work started.

They think that this would have been the best way
to have anwfd any question after the work had been completed
but as they ‘ao not wish to appear too arbitrary and it being
understood from your letter that a reduced fee of £75 will be

satisfactory, they have agreed to the ngge{ppm .. in

/,{Y

your letter, but I am writing you offic 1ally so as 'fto‘keop
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